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Both newly elected officials and officials who have been
reelected of the City of Lock Haven are committed to ongoing
professional development through the Local Government
Academy, DCED, and the Pennsylvania Municipal League,
among other agencies. The Council encourages that same
ongoing development for City Staff in their specialized areas
in order to better serve the needs of the City’s residents.

1

Council is made up of seven members: the Mayor, who serves as President of Council, and six
members of council who represent all the residents of the City. Along with Council, the city has
additional elected officers including City Treasurer Paula Dickey and City Controller Douglas Byerly.

WHO MAKES UP CITY COUNCIL?

MEET YOUR CITY COUNCIL

MEET THE COUNCIL MEMBERS

UPCOMING
COUNCIL

MEETINGS
February 5 at 7 pm

February 26 at 7pm
March 4 at 7 pm

AGENDA
&MINUTES

Available on our website

CHECK BACK NEXT MONTH AS WE GET TO KNOW THE COUNCIL MEMBERS MORE!

Mayor Joel Long
Council Member Heather Alexander
Council Member Tami Brannan
Council Member Jeffrey Brinker
Council Member Rick Conklin
Council Member Barbara Masorti
Council Member Steve Stevenson (Vice-President)

http://lockhavenpa.gov/government/council/officials/
http://lockhavenpa.gov/government/council/officials/
http://lockhavenpa.gov/government/council/officials/
http://lockhavenpa.gov/government/council/officials/
https://lockhavenpa.gov/government/council/agenda-minutes/
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The Lock Haven Police Department recently received $572,000 in grant
money from the Local Law Enforcement Support Program. This grant
money will provide new radios for Clinton County Sheriff’s Dept., CU-
Lock Haven, Mill Hall Borough, Pine Creek Township, Renovo Borough,
and Woodward Township Police Departments.
The Police have been increasing their efforts to handle traffic related
issues in our downtown to make a safer environment for pedestrians.
We are also increasing the patrols downtown as well as in parks. If you
see an officer, feel free to say hello and get to know our men and women
in blue!

The Planning Department applies for
and administers grants and programs
to make the city a better place. Grant
applications are often supported by
community engagement activities,
including surveys on the Lock Haven
Civil Space Page.

At the end of 2023, the Lock Haven
Skatepark project was completed
and more improvements are planned
at Hoberman Park in 2024. These
improvements, among others, are an
example of how grant funding is
impacting our city!

LOCK HAVEN POLICE

DEPARTMENT 
NEWS

CODE ENFORCEMENT

PLANNING VISIT OUR
CIVIL SPACE

Subscribe to our
Civil Space page
for notifications

and stay up to
date on all our

current projects
in the city!

New “Good Neighbor” door hangers will be distributed in the
coming weeks, to educate residents about common code
violations. Each month we will highlight a common code violation
to look out for and correct!

ARE YOU A TENANT HAVING ISSUES WITH
PROPERTY MAINTENANCE?
Contact Caleb Rogers, Property Maintenance Officer to discuss your
issue at 570.893.5916

https://lockhavenpa.civilspace.io/en
https://lockhavenpa.civilspace.io/en
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On November 9, 2023, the City of Lock Haven held a Ribbon Cutting Ceremony for the newly
constructed Hoberman Skatepark! The project was a labor of love made possible by many
community meetings, design recommendations, and years of collaboration with local skaters
and bikers. The skatepark is the first of a multi-phase effort for the redesign of Hoberman Park.
Construction will begin later this year, with completion anticipated by the end of 2024. 

PARKS&REC

SAVE
THE

DATE
We are teaming up with the national nonprofit KABOOM! to
complete the final phase of the Hoberman Park redesign.
We will have a community build on August 3, 2024, so mark
your calendars, and stay tuned for more information
regarding this exciting project!

HOBERMAN SKATEPARK

AUGUST 3 PLAYGROUND BUILD
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Corrugated cardboard cannot be recycled curbside, but residents
can take it to our Recycling Drop-Off Center located at 100 Myrtle
Street. The Clinton County Solid Waste Authority is now
accepting glass bottles and jars at the Authority’s recycling center
located on 337 Pine Mountain Road, just past the Restless Oaks
Restaurant, in Wayne Township. 

www.lockhavenpa.gov/recycling

The City of Lock Haven offers free curbside pick-up for all
residents of the city. Green bins can be picked up at City Hall,
Monday through Friday, just speak to the front desk guard!

All bins must be put curbside by 7:00 a.m. on your scheduled pick-
up day. If you are not sure what your pick-up zone is visit our
website at the QR code below!

FREE CURBSIDE PICK UP

RECYCLING IN
THE CITY

GLASS AND CARDBOARD

The following materials CAN be 
recycled curbside:

FOR MORE INFORMATION ON RECYCLING & TO FIND
YOUR PICK UP ZONE, VISIT OUR WEBSITE:

WHAT CAN I RECYCLE?

Paperboard Mixed Paper
Newspaper Plastics #1-7

Aluminum/Tin Food
&Beverage Containers

The following materials CANNOT be 
recycled curbside:

Plastic Bags

Motor Oil

Wax Coated 
Juice/Food

Boxes

Wet/Dirty Newspaper
Laminated Paper

Tissue Paper

Contact Kasey Campbell, Recycling Coordinator
570.893.5612

http://www.lockhavenpa.gov/recycling
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UPCOMING
COUNCIL

MEETINGS

AGENDA
&MINUTES

Every month, Ranger Kasey and Ranger Abbey team up to teach our city’s “Little
Rangers” all about the City of Lock Haven. Join them on their adventure as they visit
museums, tour the Waste Water Treatment Plant, or teach about levee systems! 

MONTHLY VIDEOS ABOUT YOUR CITY!

RANGER ROUND-UP

MEET HOLLY WILSON

Visit our YouTube to see
the latest Ranger Video!

FOLLOW DOWNTOWN LOCK HAVEN, INC.

Downtown Lock Haven recently hired Holly Wilson as their new Downtown Manager. Holly is a
graduate of Pennsylvania College of Technology with a Bachelor of Science in Business
Administration and Marketing and a minor in Business Analytics, Wilson comes to the organization
with experience in marketing, photography, social media management, content creation, videography
and communications.

Do you have a topic you want to see the Rangers explore? Contact the
Ranger Hotline at 570.893.5900!

COMMUNITY CORNER

UPCOMING
DOWNTOWN
EVENTS
February 9
5:00-9:00 p.m.
Sip and Shop

lockhaven.org @downtownlockhaven

https://www.instagram.com/downtownlockhaven/
https://www.facebook.com/downtownlockhaven
https://www.tiktok.com/@downtownlockhaven
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Lj8XBL5XC3w
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Lj8XBL5XC3w
http://www.lockhaven.org/

